
May 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Woodlands Trip 
 
On Wednesday 19 July 2017, an end of term trip to Woodlands is being arranged for students in 
Years 7 and 9, and Year 8 students who are not taking part in the Bude Residential. 
 
We will leave Clyst Vale at 9.05am and return by 3.15pm.  Clyst Vale uniform does not need to be 
worn, but practical clothing is essential.  Students should bring spare clothing if they wish to go 
on the water rides.  Please ensure your child has a hat and sun cream or wet weather clothing, 
depending on the forecast for the day. 
 
It will be possible to buy lunch on site or alternatively a packed lunch may be taken.  If your child 
is entitled to free school meals, he/she may order a packed lunch prior to the trip. 
 
The cost of the trip is £18.00, which includes coach transport and entrance to Woodlands.  
Should we receive insufficient response for this trip, it may have to be cancelled. 
 
If you would like your child to take part, please make payment by Monday 5 June 2017, as 
detailed below: 
 
Payment can be made online through the School Gateway online payment system – 
www.schoolgateway.com. This can be accessed via the Clyst Vale website at 
http:www.clystvale.org/parents/online-payment.   
 
Please be aware that consent is assumed based on the annual data collection/consent form 
completed. If your information has changed since you last completed a data collection/consent 
form, please inform us of any changes by contacting your child’s AtHoS with the relevant 
information. 
 
If you have any difficulty with regards to making this payment or providing consent, please 
contact the Finance Office on 01392 463935 who will endeavour to help. 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs K Albutt 
Head of Red School 

 
 
 
 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/

